BRUNO FERRARO

In Memory of

John F. Latoracca

John F. Latoracca 59, of Wood-Ridge passed away on Monday,
December 14, 2020 after a long hard fought battle with cancer.
Beloved husband of Sharon (nee Incanno) Latoracca. Super father of
Anthony and Michael. Loving son of Eleanor and the late Frank
Latoracca. Brother of Buddy Latoracca (Elizabeth) and Rosanne
Latoracca (Michelle). Son-in-law of Gloria and the late Salvatore
Incanno. Brother-in-law of Sal Incanno (Michelle). Cherished uncle of
multiple nieces and nephews.

John graduated from Seton Hall Law School in 1986- he LOVED being a lawyer no matter which side of the
fight he was on. He first went to work at the Passaic County Public Defender's Office, rising to the level of
First Assistant by age 30. Although always describing it as his dream job, lightning struck twice when he
jumped to the Passaic County Prosecutor's Office. For the last 8 years, John was the Chief of Major Crimes,
trying only homicide cases. He retired in 2012 after a total of 25 years between the two offices thinking he'd
never find another job he could love as much...until finding Bruno & Ferraro. John Bruno and Bo Ferraro
treated John like family and the feeling was mutual. Bruno & Ferraro should know that John thought of the
office as family and John and Bo as brothers. He wanted to stay at the office forever.

The only thing John loved more than the law was his family, especially his boys. John spent as much time with
them as he could, especially coaching Anthony in any sport he wanted to play (even that one year in soccer!).
John coached junior football in Carlstadt-East Rutherford for 14 years before moving on to Wood-Ridge junior
football. However, most of his time went to all different levels of baseball - minor- little league, travel and going
to virtually every high school game Anthony played in. He was an unbelievable father!

We are fortunate to have worked with such an uncommon great man.




